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I am strongly opposed to HB 3166-2. 

 

Oregon voters have already vetoed the wretched idea of rank choice voting.  It 

undermines the voting process.  DEMOCRATS just prove what many of Oregon 

citizens have learned.  Oregon Democrats do not care what the rank and file Oregon 

citizens want. 

 

Put rank choice voting in the garbage, permanently. 

 

Respectfully, 

Michael Framson 

Medford, OR 


